
January 11, 1941 

Dear Dr. Tidd: 

I &:r enclosing copies of letters I received 

fror. Karl Menninger. 

I don't know Inhether you received directly 

a copy of the report of the Committee on Certification. 

I propose that we meet in theilext few days to 

1iscuss these letters and other matters, and that 

we thereafter make it a regular custom to !neat atcertaln 

intervals to discuss problems concerning the psycho- 

analytic movement as they nay come up. 

Sincerely yours, 

Dr. Erns t Sinmel 

os/p 


